
   
 

 

 
 
 
August 24, 2020 
 
 
Office of the Environment 
Air Transport Bureau 
International Civil Aviation Organization (ICAO) 
Tel.: +1 514 954 8219, ext. 6733 
Email: officeenv@icao.int 
 
 
 
Dear ICAO Office of the Environment, 
 
Per our letter dated March 16, 2020 confirming ACR’s acceptance of the terms of eligibility for 
supplying CORSIA Eligible Emissions Units, we herein formally notify you of ACR’s proposed program 
updates to materially expand the scope of eligibility for post-2020 ACR units. 
 
The attached Appendix C to the ACR Standard, ACR Requirements for Avoiding Double Counting in 
the CORSIA, is provided on a Business Confidential basis.  
 
We would be happy to discuss the requirements with the TAB, including timing for publication, and 
answer any questions.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Mary Grady 
Director, American Carbon Registry 
Winrock International 
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